
 
 
Michelle La Barge-Burke 6 N. Main St., Suite 7 

Permit Administrator Barre, VT  05641 

Permitadmin@barrecity.org Telephone (802) 476-0245 

 

 

 

REGULAR DRB HEARING 
Thursday January 2, 2025 7:00 PM 

City Council Chambers 
 

The Development Review Board Hearing has been cancelled due to applicant’s 
decision to remove their application from the process. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 6, 2025 at 7:00 pm in 
Council Chambers. The application deadline for this next meeting is Friday, 
January 3, 2025. 
 
    Michelle La Barge-Burke, DRB Clerk 
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